Hadiaris, Amy (MPCA)

From: Hadiaris, Amy (MPCA)

Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 8:26 AM

To: Oesterreich, Ryan

Cc: ‘cpinter@ford.com’; Hinskey, Kristoffer; Schmitt, Shanna (MPCA)
Subject: RE: Area C Groundwater Sampling Workplan

Thanks Ryan, the Area C Groundwater Sampling Work Plan is approved.

For reporting:

e Please also include field notes, QA/QC report, etc., as was done for the recently submitted sampling report for
the Dec 2017 event;

e Include a cross-section showing the elevation of the water table below Area C relative to the industrial waste,
based on the highest recorded water level at AMW-26 during that quarter. If the data show that the water table
would have been in contact with the industrial waste at any time during that quarter, please comment on how
long that condition existed, based on the hydrograph for AMW-26.

Amy K. Hadiaris, P.G.

Voluntary Investigation and Cleanup Program
Remediation Division

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
651.757.2402

amy.hadiaris@state.mn.us

NOTICE: This email (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521. This email
may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any retention,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Please reply back to the sender that you have
received this message in error, then delete it. Thank you.

From: Oesterreich, Ryan

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 9:18 AM

To: Hadiaris, Amy (MPCA) ; Schmitt, Shanna (MPCA)
Cc: 'cpinter@ford.com' ; Hinskey, Kristoffer
Subject: Area C Groundwater Sampling Workplan

Amy,

Attached is a work plan for proposed groundwater monitoring activities around Area C. Please let me know if you have
any comments or questions.

Regards,
Ryan

Ryan Oesterreich | Senior Environmental Engineer |

Arcadis | Arcadis U.S., Inc.

430 First Avenue North, Suite 720, Minneapolis, MN | 55401 | USA
T.+1 612 373 0225 | M. + 1 608 347 7184



Professional Engineer / PE-MN, #47974
Professional Geologist / PG-MN, #47974
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